Barlow, Michelle

From: Butler, Amanda

Sent: Monday, December 02, 2013 4:49 PM
To: Barlow, Michelle

Subject: RE: Board Meeting

Thank you, the information is below:

- Washington, DC trip June 4-8, 2014

- All 7th graders were invited to go as well as family members

- A few 8th graders showed interest in going, but only one has signed up

- The price is $565 for a student to go

- Price includes:
1. All transportation
2. All lodging
3. All meails
4. All entry fee costs
5. Tour guide that will accompany us the entire time
6. Insurance (paying participants are completely covered during trip)

- The trip will begin with riding in a coach bus the evening of June 4 and driving through the
night to Washington, D.C. Once we arrive participants will be given breakfast and a chance
to freshen up and change. Then we are off to see the sights. June 5 and 6th will be jam
packed of sights during the daytime and evening. June 7 will be spent touring the
Washington Monument and the Smithsonian. We wiill finish up touring the National Gallery of
Art then having dinner in D.C. We will then board the bus the evening of the 7th and head
back to Taylorsville where we will arrive early June 8.

- For every 15 participants a teacher gets fo go for free. Teachers have already asked to go
on this trip and to serve as chaperones.

- The trip is run through WorldStrides.
- Fundraising will be done through WorldStrides as well as school and community fundraising.

- As of 12/2/13 there are 61 HIGHLY interested participants. Of the 61 4 are mothers and 2
are siblings. This means that 4 teachers will be able to travel for free on this trip if it is
approved by the board.

Please let me know if you will need any other information!!




